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CALENDAR
2011
February 12: “I just can’t believe I am 60” event at Marilyn Smith’s home. Invitations have been sent.  This is a fund raiser for our many charities.
March 10: International Women’s’ Day Function.  Held at the Alexandra Hills Hotel, $55 per head RSVP 28February 2011.  Invitations have been sent.
March Saturday 19:,  The Area 1 & 3 Meeting is to be held Eagle Heights Mt Resort Hotel 1683 Oxenford Tamborine Road Eagle Heights.  Notices have been sent by email to members.
April 9: Trivia Night to be held at the RSL Hall, Melville Tce, Manly (more information to be advised)

May 7: Garage Sale (more information to be advised)
September 23-25:  District 22 Conference to be held in Brisbane.
DINNER MEETING DETAILS

DATE MONDAY 14 FEBRUARY 2011
VENUE
 Alexandra Hills Hotel
TIME
6.30 for 7 pm 
Please send apologies to Gail Abbott
Club policy confirmed at the February meeting is that $2 admin is paid when an apology is given to the Treasurer by noon the Thursday prior to the dinner meeting. After that date $30 is due and an invoice will be sent.

ZONTA BIRTHDAYS FOR  January and February 2011
Happy Birthday to Gail Abbott 9th January, Mary Lou Podagiel 17 January, Marilyn Smith 12 February, Claire Hickey 22 February
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PRESIDENTS REPORT 
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 May I wish you all a very warm welcome to 2011! I hope you, your families and friends have survived the floods and cyclones that have ravaged our State recently. I know that Margaret and Janet have children in Cairns; I hope they are safe and well. I know that when we see the devastation caused by these events we all want to help in some way. I hope you have received the e-mail with the attachment “District 22 Response to Flood Disaster Relief” It certainly clarifies Zonta’s position in relation to natural disasters. I am sure Judith will advise us of Zonta Clubs or members that we may be able to assist. We are encouraged on a personal level to support the Premier’s Flood Appeal Fund.

2011 promises to be a busy and productive year. My sincere thanks to Marilyn Smith and her husband David for the brilliant organisation and success of the Bunning’s Sausage Sizzle. Thank you also to those members who manned the stall, my spies have told me that you worked extremely hard, over and above the call! Phyllis your efforts were very much lauded and appreciated. What a great start to the year.

In September this year our club celebrates its 30th Birthday. The occasion calls for a big celebration. Please have a think about how we might celebrate it and bring your suggestions to the meeting.

Our International Women’s Day Dinner is fast approaching. If possible please bring raffle donations wrapped in clear cellophane to the February meeting.

I hope you have all received the Flyer and Registration form for the Area 1 and 3 Meeting at Tambourine. Judith is putting in a huge effort and I know it is going to be an enjoyable and informative day. Register now for the early Bird discount! It is also a wonderful opportunity for fellowship with other clubs.

Have you noticed the Zonta adds in The Courier Mail recently? Trish Collins our District Governor has prepared a number of advertisements for placement in the paper when the require “fillers.” We have a member who works at the paper assisting with this PR strategy. It is free!

Zonta International recently announced that Governor General, Ms Quentin Bryce A C, has accepted an invitation to honorary membership of Z I. The presentation will be at a luncheon in Sydney on 5/3/2011 by President-Elect Lynn McKenzie. This means Zontians could fly down and back on the same day.  Expressions of interest are to be sent to, Beryl McMillan, Director ZI and ZIF 2009-2012 so that a venue can be organised to accommodate all those wishing to attend. E-mail: berylmcm@gmail.com 

As you know District Conference is in Brisbane next year. Our club volunteered to fill satchels but due to a stolen laptop our request was not received. We have now been asked if we would pack the Credential envelopes ready for voting. I think this is a task we would be happy to assist with. I will keep you informed.

I also encourage you to read the first issue of the Zonta e-newsletter from Diane Curtin, ZI President. It is very informative and has many useful links.

I am looking forward to the coming year and with your help and support hope to make it truly memorable. May we all enjoy good health, fellowship and great achievements!

Mary Lou
SERVICE and FUNDRAISING REPORT  Marilyn Smith
[image: image3.jpg]



The sausage sizzle held on 22 and 23 January had the best weather, heaps of people about and was most successful.  Amazing to find out that a lot of people go to Bunnings for their Sunday Lunch with families!  Boy! Have I had a sheltered life!  The total for both days Gross $1943.90 Expenses $554.65 making a total of $1389.25.  Plus I bought left over cans of soft drink (45 @ $1 each). Grand total $1943.90.  I know that I have thanked everybody who helped with the sausage sizzle but I just want to give extra thanks to Phyllis who is just amazing. Phyllis is an inspiration for the rest of us.  And also special thanks to Barbara & John Carter, Marilyn Steenland, Gail & Andrew Matthey who helped David and myself to dismantle the BBQ.
A reminder for the 12 February, 2pm-4pm 382 Mt Cotton Road Capalaba RSVP by the 8 February on 0411 723 099
STATUS OF WOMEN Ros Beveridge
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Our YWPA recipient will attend the IWD Dinner to receive her award.
Amber Withers attends Moreton Bay High school and is hoping to study Law/Criminology and Criminal Justice.  She is a member of Amnesty International and has attended camps with this interest.  She hopes to eventually be involved in the United Nations.  The Trophy for the school has been collected from Wellington Point High for presentation to Moreton Bay High School’s representative.
The Applications for the Moreton South Institute of TAFE Bursaries are in process.
UNITED NATIONS Margaret Finegan
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Happy New Year to everyone, so far we have had a dramatic start to 2011. We had an extra long holiday in Cairns as we were unable to reach home because of the devastating floods, and as I write this I am extremely anxious for our family in Cairns, with Yasi due to cross the coast tonight.

The plans for our International Women’s Day Dinner are well in hand. Philippa forwarded email invitations to members and I have posted the rest. I do have some spare invitations and will be bringing them to the February dinner meeting, at which we will need the money and numbers of guests.  This year marks the 100th Anniversary of the celebration of International Women’s Day, a milestone well worth celebrating. If you are unable to attend the IWD dinner, it would be appreciated if you could support our fundraising by donating goods for the raffle. These can also be brought along to the February meeting, preferably wrapped in see through paper so that the winner can identify the prize.  As this dinner is always one of our major fund raising events, I urge you to support what should be an enjoyable night with an interesting guest speaker. 

Whilst reading the Courier Mail recently I discovered that 2011 has been marked as the International Year of Chemistry and that in January 1911 Marie Curie, as the sole winner, was awarded the Nobel Prize for Chemistry. The celebrations will emphasise the importance of chemistry in every aspect of modern life and its contribution to the wellbeing of humankind. Marie Curie was the first woman to win a Nobel Prize, a joint winner with her husband of the 1903 prize for Physics. She remains the only woman to win the award in two different fields and was the first female professor at the University of Paris. However, according to the newspaper report she was never given the title Professor.  Women still remain under recognised in Chemistry in award lists and leadership teams even though the numbers of female students and professionals have grown.

PR & PROGRAMME Philippa Fenwick
I do hope that you have all had a wonderful Christmas and the start to the New Year has brought  enthusiasm for our wonderful projects for the year ahead.  I am looking forward to hearing all your news.
District 22 Update featured a small article announcing the ZI Board has agreed to a PR Plana and revised the electronic communication policies.  This means that Zonta will be actively involved in social media.  Did we all see an article in the Courier Mail?
MEMBERSHIP & ORGANIZATION Jan Forge
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Our December was attended by Christine Hemsley and I hope she will attend again this meeting with a view to joining our fellowship.
If members hear of any interested person who would like to join us  could they please contact me and I will make sure an invitation is extended to them to attend a meeting.  Let us see if we can attain having two or more new members as mentioned in the ZI President’s First Edition of e-Newsletter, by the end of July.
Looking forward to seeing everyone on the 14 February.
GENERAL NEWS

The Southern Gold Coast Tweed Club will be celebrating their 30 Anniversary in the 
Mt Warning Room, Greenmount Resort, 3 Hill Street, Coolangatta on 21 March 2011, with a dinner.  RSVP 14 March to Merle Stephen libra@qld.chariot.net.au
                A Worldwide Service Organisation of Executives in Business and the Professions             working together to Advance the Status of Women


_1055142420.doc
[image: image1.png]ZONTA

'B‘

INTERNATIONAL








